BUNCOMBE COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS MINUTES OF MARCH 27, 2015

THE BUNCOMBE COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS MET ON MARCH 27, 2015 AT 12:30 P.M., AT 35 WOODFIN STREET, MEETING ROOM #330, IN ASHEVILLE NORTH CAROLINA, WHERE AND WHEN THE FOLLOWING BUSINESS WAS TRANSACTED:

MEMBERS PRESENT:

Jay Watson, Chairman Lucy Smith, Secretary George Keller, Member

STAFF PRESENT:

Victoria Leyva, Staff Rachel Rathbone, Staff John Noce, Staff

VISITORS: Patsy Gardin, Mike Fryar, Brenda Fryar, Shelia Surrett, John Miller, Alice Keller

The meeting was called to order at 12:30 p.m.

Chairman Watson welcomed visitors. Judge Marvin Pope swore in the new board member, George Keller.

Chairman Watson informed visitors that George Keller will be filling out the seat vacated by Robert Knapp that will expire on June 30, 2015. For the interim, Lucy Smith will fill out as Secretary since she has experience on the board and George Keller will be Member on the board.

Chairman Watson updated Member Keller of the current happenings with the board and office including the move of our offices to 77 McDowell Street. Chairman Watson added that we are currently looking for an early voting site in lieu of 35 Woodfin Street since we will no longer be able to use that building for early voting.

The meeting adjourned at 12:42 p.m.

Jay Watson, Chairman

Lucy Smith, Secretary

George Keller, Member